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Call for a Race for the Triumph of the Revolution

Havana, December 21 (RHC)-- INDER, with the technical support of the Marabana Maracuba Project, is
calling for the 63rd Anniversary Race for the Triumph of the Revolution, to be held in each municipality of



the island between December 28 and 31st.

All runners, walkers and systematic practitioners may participate in the face-to-face or virtual formats, as
approved by the temporary working groups for the COVID-19 confrontation.

We reiterate the call for strict compliance with the regulations established for social distancing (more than
two meters between people) and the mandatory use of the nasobuco at the time of the start and arrival at
the finish line.

The starting time will be established in each territory starting at 8:00 a.m. and will always end before 6:00
p.m.

Participants will be able to make their personalized bib from the model published on the Facebook page
@andarinescubanos, and will be able to publish it from December 23. They will also be able to share
evidence of their participation with photos and videos. The JIT newspaper will share this content on its
social media profiles.

The Committees for the Defense of the Revolution (CDR) will promote the races and their results through
their web pages.

Opinions, clarifications and participation reports will be received at marabana35@gmail.com.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/deportes/280518-call-for-a-race-for-the-triumph-of-the-
revolution
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